
From: josie alonso
Sent: 25/09/2024 4:17:03 PM
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED: PEX2024/0005

I would like to object to the proposed development at the Harbord hotel.

This application does not currently comply with allowable developments in our area.
We are already stretched when it comes to the number of people both from the area and from
outside the area that descend on freshwater during most times of the year. The noise from the
Harbord Hotel is already high and the movement of people in and out across several streets
surrounding the hotel is significant during busy times.

I would like to object the this development and request that council decline the application.

Regards

Josie and Cameron
12 Undercliff road Freshwater

Sent from my iPhone


